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GRADUATION CEREMONY DATE AND PARTICIPATION 

 

The Board recognizes that setting the graduation date and related deadlines by September 1st assists in 

facilitating an orderly end to the school year in relation to graduation.  

 

The Hortonville Area School District does not discriminate against pupils on the basis of sex, race, 

religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation, or 

physical, mental, emotional, or learning disability or handicap in its education programs or activities.  

 

 The Board recognizes that all 11th and 12th graders who have completed all high school graduation 

requirements need to receive their high school diploma in order to pursue post-secondary goals.  The 

graduation date and related deadlines directly impact those students working toward graduation in any 

give school year. 

 

Implementation: 

In order to facilitate an orderly end to the school year the following procedure will be followed: 

A. After consultation with the Superintendent of Schools, the high school principal will set the date 

for graduation.  The date will be set before September 1st of each school year.  (Co-curricular 

schedules will be reviewed and considered when setting the date for graduation.) 

B. Only students who have completed all graduation requirements will be allowed to participate in 

graduation exercises.  The school work towards completion of requirements needs to be 

submitted prior to the graduation ceremony.  All work needs to allow the teacher of the course 

an appropriate amount of time to review, and if appropriate, approve the work as proficient and 

meets the learning standards outlined by the instructor. 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

   


